Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Stephanie Hinds <stephanie.hinds@soudermiller.com>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 1:03 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov;
dmckinne@blm.gov

Cc: stan.peach@terraofs.com; Littrell, Kyle

Subject: [EXT] RE: PLU 18 BD #161H Closure Report (2RP-5430)

Attachments: Poker Lake Unit 18 BD #1671 Closure Report_updated 6.27.2019.pdf

Hello Mike,

We have revised a couple figures (3a and 3b) in the Closure Report for better context of the area of release at the PLU
18 BD #161H (2RP-5430). An updated report is attached. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Stephanie Hinds
Staff EIT Il

NSMA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
401 W. Broadway

Farmington, NM 87401

0: (505) 325-7535

C: (505) 793-7079
www.soudermiller.com
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Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.

Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software: While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is free of
computer viruses or other harmful software. SMA does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted herewith.

From: Stephanie Hinds

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 2:07 PM

To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us; Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us; Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov;
dmckinne@blm.gov

Cc: stan.peach@terraofs.com; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: PLU 18 BD #161H Closure Report (2RP-5430)

Hello Mike,



Attached is a Final Closure report for the Poke Lake Unit 18 BD #161H release (2RP-5430). Please let me know if you
have any questions with the report or site conditions.

Thanks,
Stephanie Hinds
Staff EIT I

SMA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
401 W. Broadway

Farmington, NM 87401

0: (505) 325-7535

C: (505) 793-7079
www.soudermiller.com
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Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.

Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software: While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is free of
computer viruses or other harmful software. SMA does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted herewith.



